

Dear Parents and Carers,

All of the Nursery children have now started and it is wonderful to finally have everyone together, and busy of course! The children have all made a fantastic start and we have been especially impressed with how sensible and grown up they have been at lunchtimes.

We have been concentrating on settling your child in by getting to know them, showing them all the different areas where they can learn and introducing them to our group carpet time.

Next week we will be continuing to do short daily English, Maths and Phonics carpet sessions, beginning some small group work and practising some songs for Harvest.

As of next week we are going to ask children to take their water bottle home each day so that it can be washed and have fresh water put in ready for the next day.

Our Nursery children have access to the outdoor area whatever the weather so it would be great if you could bring in some wellies which they could change into throughout the week if they choose to learn outside.

We are going to put out a "Nursery fund" piggy bank each Monday for anyone who would like to contribute. A donation of anything you can manage up to £1 would mean we could buy extra snack as well as exciting resources we could put in the different areas to make your child's learning as fun and interesting as possible.

Finally, we hope you have felt welcome in these first weeks. We have really enjoyed meeting you all and we looking forward to a great year in Nursery!

Thank you from all of the Nursery team!

